From: McClue, Jonathan

Sent: 01 July 2019 11:31

To: Planning

Subject: 7nc Comments SC logged/trim 01/07/2017 - FW: Planning objection: ref
2019/2879

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Please upload objection to M3 and HPE under 2019/2879/P.

From:

Sent: 01 July 2019 11:15

To: McClue, Jonathan <Jonathan.McClue@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Simpson, Jonathan (Councillor) <Jonathan.Simpson@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Planning objection: ref 2019/2879

Dear Jonathan,

many thanks for your reply. I can confirm that the New Calthorpe Residents would like to ojbect in
principle to this planning application.

We shall submit a more detailed objection by the 7th of July.
I shall chase Comm Comms again re funds and I will keep you adivsed.

Kind regards

on behalf of New Calthorpe Estate Residents



